

FRANKLIN COUNTY

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BRAD PECK DISTRICT 1 ROCKY MULLEN
DISTRICT 2

CLINT DIDIER DISTRICT 3

KEITH JOHNSON COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

March 9, 2021

Ms. Beverly Villanueba

Re: THIRTY-TWO YEARS OF SERVICE TO FRANKLIN COUNTY

Dear Ms. Villanueba:

On behalf of Franklin County, I would like to express our gratitude for your faithful service as Sheriff's Support Specialist from March 20, 1989 through the end of this month, March 31, 2021. Your contributions to the County and your years of service have been invaluable.

Please accept this Certificate of Appreciation for your dedication and professionalism. We hope you know just how much we respect you and have valued you as our colleague. You will be missed at Franklin County.

Sincerely,

Clint Didier, Chair Board of Commissioners

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

awarded to:

BEVERLY VILLANUEBA

OF SERVICE AND DEDICATION TO FRANKLIN COUNTY AND ITS CONSTITUENTS IN RECOGNITION OF THIRTY-TWO YEARS AS A SHERIFF'S SUPPORT SPECIALIST



Clint Didier, Chair

Rocky Mullen, Chair Pro Tem

Brad Peck, Member